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Minutes of a meeting of the PLANNING COMMITTEE held in the Council Chamber, Ilminster on 
Tuesday, 21 February 2012 at 7.30 p.m. 
 
Present 
 
Chairman: Cllr L Vijeh 
Councillors: Cllr P Burton, Cllr C Goodall, Cllr A Lawson, Cllr D Miller, Cllr J Pallister, Cllr S Sainsbury, 
Cllr A Shearman, Cllr S Shepherd, Cllr J Sothern and Cllr R Swann. 
 
Officers: Mrs J Thorne, Mrs R L Hope. Miss N McIntosh 
 
 
1 Apologies for absence 

Apologies were received from Cllrs Taylor and Whaites 
 
2 Declarations of Interest 

None 
 

3 Minutes of the previous meetings 
It was RESOLVED that the minutes of the Planning Committee held on 31 January 2012 be 
approved and signed as a correct record. 
 

4 Matters Arising 
None 
 

5 Planning Applications 
It was RESOLVED that the Committee’s comments on the applications on the attached list be 
submitted to South Somerset District Council. 
 

6 Planning Decisions 
(a) The planning decisions on the attached list were received from South Somerset District 

Council. 
(b) 11/04839/ADV the committee were advised of the additional comments that had been 

received regarding this application. It was also noted that the banner on the front of the 
building was due to be removed and replaced with a smaller one. 
 

7 Highways 
(a) The Clerk reported that Mike Fear had informed her that the pavements in the town that 

had been treated with slurry seal would continue to be reviewed it was unlikely that a 
new surface would be laid as it would require complete reconstruction of the pavements. 
The damaged kerbs in Ditton Street were due to be replaced. The Clerk was asked to 
ensure they were of the right material. 

(b) The Clerk reported that a number of road works were due to take place on the A303 
overnight between 5 Match and 24 March. 
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The meeting closed at 7.40pm 
 
 
 
 
 
............................................        ...................... 
Signed           Date 


